
  

  

    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Principal’s Report 
 
Congratulations to all Year 12 families on supporting your daughters through a difficult year. I hope everyone 

enjoyed the virtual experience of the graduation ceremony. There were some very emotional students in the hall 

and the emotions were shared across the school as teachers and students watched the ceremony on the big screens 

in classrooms. 

Instead of our usual luncheon with Year 12 and all school staff, this year, due to Covid restrictions, we held a picnic 

on the basketball courts which was enjoyed by all. The girls each received a cuddly bear wearing a face mask made 

from the junior school uniform fabric. Covid has had such an impact on how we do things we decided to ‘work with 

it’ rather than pretending it hasn’t happened. Ms Blomfield worked tirelessly to make the masks and accompanying 

bow ties. The girls were most appreciative, and very surprised. 

Term 3 has been another challenging term for all of us. Some restrictions are slowly being lifted so we will keep you 

informed of any changes that affect your daughters. I am sure everyone is looking forward to a break and the 

opportunity for some relaxation. I know teachers are looking forward to catching their breaths after a busy ten 

weeks. I particularly wish to thank Ms Blomfield for organizing the year 12 picnic and the bears; Ms Allen and the 

History staff for organizing the graduation ceremony and the P&C for providing the live stream and professional film 

maker so families could enjoy the graduation ceremony. 

I wish everyone a safe and restful break. All the he best to Year 12 as they study in preparation for their HSC 

Examinations. I hope they all take time to relax as well as get plenty of exercise and sleep.   

Year 7-11 students return on Monday 12 October.  

Happy holidays 

 

Ms Diprose 

Principal 
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Lending a hand at P&C 
 
Taking a role on the P&C is a wonderful way to keep up to date with what's going on at your daughter's 
school.  There are two P&C meetings each term.  P&C is a vibrant forum that is engaging and well supported by an 
involved Executive team and wider group of committed parents.  
 
Social  
Are you willing to lend a helping hand as part of a broader team?  The Social role could suit you if you have limited 
time as it’s about 30 minutes per week.  Tasks include:  

o Social & Event Eventbrite Registration for any of the events and talks that the school and P&C support (often 
the events are a repeat from a previous year so you don’t need to start from scratch and full training is 
provided, no experience necessary)  

o Admin for the WGHS P&C Facebook page  
o Year 7 orientation  
o Incoming Year 7 P&C club’s expressions of interest at the end of each year  

  
We would love to have you.  If you are interested, please contact secretary@wghspandc.org.au or join the October 
meeting.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WGHS P&C 
 

Next P&C Meeting will be held via ZOOM on Tuesday 20 October at 7pm  
 

 Please follow our Facebook page to stay informed of interesting things happening in the parent community.  You don’t 
have to be a Facebook member to access the page 

 All parents are welcome at P&C meetings.  These will be via Zoom until further notice. Please download Zoom before 
joining the meeting 

 Any queries or matters to be raised can be raised via the Secretary at the email address below at any time 

 Facebook: Facebook.com/wghspandc 

 Email:  secretary@wghspandc.org.au  
 

Details TBC 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:secretary@wghspandc.org.au


 

 

 

 

3 | P a g e  

 

 

Leadership Investiture 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2020-2021 Incoming Prefects 
 

 
   2020-2021 House Captains     2020-2021 SRC 
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          2019-2020 Outgoing Prefects 
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OCTOBER 2020 CALENDAR 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week 1A 
Monday 12 – Friday 16 October   

Monday 12 October –    

Tuesday 13 October –    

Wednesday 14 October –  

Thursday 15 October –   

Friday 16 October -   Leadership Day 

 

 

Week 2B 
Monday 19 – Friday 23 October 

Monday 19 October –   Year 7 Religious Seminars 

Tuesday 20 October–   HSC Commences 

Wednesday 21 October– HSC 

    Year 9 Religious Seminars 

    Year 10 Religious Seminars  

Thursday 22 October –  HSC 

    SRC Planning Day 

Friday 23 October –  HSC 
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